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This past Saturday the entire sneaker world was taken by surprise as the Cheap KD 10
Wave Runner 700 had it's out of nowhere silent pre-order launch. The latest YEEZY
offering cost $300 and sold-out on YEEZY Supply's website rather quickly. Of course,
like any other YEEZY this shoe is already being resold for crazy amounts of money
even though it doesn't ship until November. The YEEZY authority, yeezymafia posted
some images that break down what the Wave Runner's shoe is made out of, well at
least what the sole of the shoe is made out of. At first glance, it's not clear
where adidas hid the Boost technology in this shoe, but this breakdown shows off how
it's done. A rather thin rubber outsole treds the bottom of the shoe while a foam
mid-sole provides the landing space for the Boost insert that rests right where the
foot would lay. This 3-layer cushioning may provide the YEEZY Wave Runner 700 with
the most comfortable design yet.
These particular images have provided us with a new sense of execution and
craftsmanship that was taken with this particular release. Cheap KD 10 For Sale The
kicks feature a white textile canvas mesh base complete with matching crisp white
leather paneling,a patented leather'Midnight Navy'mudguard in its original cut,
complimented by'University Blue'embroidered Jumpman logos located at the lateral
ankle collar of the sneaker while a white midsole and translucent outsole exposes
the midfoot carbon fiber shank closes out the kicks.
Every year KD 10 For Sale incessantly reveals at least one premium Air Foamposite
colorway that can either go left and miss with sneaker fans, or right and sell out
quickly. This year's "Vachetta Tan" Nike Air Foamposite Pro carried potential, but
was slept on possibly because of it's steep price point. Despite the unique
colorway's unsuccessful run, Nike is geared up for next year's calendar of releases,
one of which we believe will be one of Nike's PRM colorways.
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